
 

 

 

 

Councillor Steve Shaw-Wright – Chair of Scrutiny Committee 
 
Report to Council - 16 July 2019 

 
The Scrutiny Committee has met once, on Thursday 4 July 2019, since the last update to 
Council in March however this was close to the deadline for Council reports to prepare an 
update therefore a verbal update will be provided at the meeting.  
 
Future Meetings: The next meeting of the Committee will be on 26 September 2019. 
 
Councillor S Shaw-Wright 
Chair, Scrutiny Committee 
 


